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COVID Update: Monday 29th November 2021  

  

Dear all,  

There have been two further positive test results for COVID 19. The London COVID 

Response CelI and the Southwark Health Protection Team have confirmed again that all the 

correct measures are in place here at Spa Camberwell.  

Please do not send your son or daughter to school if they have any of the COVID 19 

symptoms: 

• Cough 

• Fever 

• Loss of taste or smell 

Please make sure your son or daughter stays home from school if they have coughs or colds. 

They should return once fully recovered.  

 

Omicron  

We have updated our risk assessment today to reflect the most recent guidance from the DfE.  

• Pupils in KS3 and staff should wear masks in communal areas if possible 

• Parents / carers to distance as much as possible and we encourage you to wear masks 

at drop off and collection times 

• Any one in contact with someone testing positive with the Omicron variant must self-

isolate regardless of vaccination status and / or age 

• Close contacts will be identified by NHS Test and Trace. 

 

Our amber measures remain in place. As always please contact me if you have any questions 

at all.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 


